
Smiling Creek Elementary - Proposed 
Catchment Area Announcement 

 

November 16, 2017 

 
With the opening of Smiling Creek Elementary in September 2018, a new 
catchment area for the school will be defined.  Details regarding the 
proposed catchment area will be shared at an Information Session at Leigh 
Elementary at 7:00 pm on Thursday, November 30th in the gymnasium.   
 
As well, registration information on transferring schools or remaining in 
your child’s current school will also be shared. Students will have the 
option to be grandfathered in their current elementary school, regardless 
of their address, if they wish to stay.   
 
 
Smiling Creek Catchment Area Information Session 
 
Date: Thursday, November 30th, 2017 
Time: 7:00 – 8:30 pm 
Location: Leigh Elementary School Gymnasium, 1230 Soball Street, Coquitlam 
 
Attendees will have the opportunity to provide written feedback. Feedback 
will be reviewed and final decisions will be communicated out in early 
January. 
 
The November 30th meeting is an Information Session 
only. The registration and transfer process will occur in 
January.   

 

www.sd43.bc.ca 
 


